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Our Ref: E16.0042;  E00.4623;  E10.4493 
 
 
 
7 March 2016 
 
 
Mr Peter Bernard 
51 Tatiara Street 
DALMENY  NSW  2546 
 
 
Dear Peter  
 
I would like to thank you for taking the time and effort to contribute to the public forum at 
the Ordinary Meeting of Council on Tuesday 23 February 2016.  Contributions to public forum 
are a welcome insight into the views of our local community. 
 
You discussed two issues in the public forum and as you would be aware, Council resolved the 
two matters as follows: 
 

NOM16/002 Traffic Flow Throughout Eurobodalla During Holiday Season 
THAT: 
1. Eurobodalla Shire Council convene a meeting between NSW Roads and Maritime 

Services, NSW Police and all other relevant agencies, with a view to improving 
traffic flow throughout the Eurobodalla during peak holiday seasons. 

2. Council use the outcomes of this meeting to assist in future planning of the 
Princes and Kings Highways. 

 
PSR16/001 Adoption of Rural Lands Strategy 
THAT Council: 
1. Adopt the Rural Lands Strategy attached to report PSR16/001 with the exception 

of those sections and recommendations related to the use of a Native Vegetation 
Overlay. 

2. Endorse the preparation of a planning proposal to implement the 
recommendations of the Strategy as amended (by 1 above) and that such 
planning proposal be forwarded to the Department of Planning and Environment 
for a Gateway Determination prior to community consultation. 

3. Thank the Rural Lands Strategy Steering Committee for their hard work and 
commitment throughout the process of developing the Rural Lands Strategy and 
present the planning proposal referred to above to the members of the Rural 
Lands Steering Committee for their information. 

4. Thank persons who made submissions to the draft Strategy and those who 
otherwise contributed throughout the process. 
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THAT the Native Vegetation overlay be included in a code and referenced in relevant 
Development Control Plans as recommended by the Rural Lands Strategy Steering 
Committee. 
 

Council came to these decisions after fully debating the proposals and I thank you once again 
for making the effort to contribute to Council meetings on such an important issue.  Please 
don’t hesitate to contact me on 4474 1308 if you wish to discuss these matters further. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 
Dr Catherine Dale 
Mayor 
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